
I object to the below incinerator being built:  
Woodlawn ARC SSD-21184278.  
 
I believe the scientific evidence that I have seen indicating that air quality at my home will be 
negatively impacted with toxins. Further, I believe that my young childrens health will be 
significantly negatively impacted by toxic particles falling on our soil where I grow all our food 
organically, on our roof where I collect our drinking water and accumulating in our animals bodies 
which we raise for meat.  
 
 
I am incredibly disappointed to see that incineration rejected by Sydney’s population is now being 
targeted onto smaller regional communities with so few population and voice. Disgusting.  
 
I acknowledge and accept the departments disclaimer and declaration.  
 
Jessica Gourlay  
21 Hogan Drive Wamboin nsw 2620 
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